West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Special Meeting

Wednesday, May 26, 2010

3:30 PM Library

Members Present:  Jim Roe, Dawnna McMahan, Lanissa Elmore, Lola Best, Becky Yates, Joe Pike

Guests:  Tracey Easton, Cynthia Perkins, Chandra Dowell, Anna Benningfield, Laura Floyd, Leslie Meredith, Kim Reynolds, Carla Sloan, Crystal Shoaf, Mark Kopf, Jessie Floyd, Linda Lynch, and Dayna Waddell

Agenda:  

SIG Grant, Stimulus Dollars, Race the the Top.

The School Improvement Grant was discussed in detail.  Since last SBDM council meeting, Mr. Roe met with Robert King and James Phillips from Central Office.  They answered a lot of questions and concerns.  Mr. Roe spoke with Franfort.  It is believed the money cannot be spent on regular teachers, only leadership positions.  Modifications can be made.  We can use it to fit our needs, convert to student contact, small group, Project Success.

Requirements:  There are concerns about our requirements for accepting the money, reporting progress, and possible audits.  

No decision was made about the grant.  We will research and ask more questions to find out more about the requirements.

Motion to adjourn made by Laniss Elmore, seconded by Becky Yates.  Motion passed by consensus.

_______________________________

__________________________

Chairman





Vice Chair

